WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

RESOLVED,

RESOLVED,
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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

BOARD OF TRUSTEES
FOR THE STATE COLLEGES

P. O. Box 2008 NEW BRITAIN, CONNECTICUT 06050
TEL. NEW BRITAIN: 203.229.1607 TEL. HARTFORD: 203.566-7373
RESOLUTION
concerning

DR. GEORGE R, MUIRHEAD

March 4, 1977

Dr. George R. Muirhead, Assistant to the Vice
President for Academic Affairs at Central
Connecticut State College, volunteered his
services to assist with the refinement and

further development of the management informa-
tion system and the management indices used by
the Connecticut State Colleges, and

For the past year Dr. Muirhead has worked on
this project in close collaboration with the
Central Executive Staff and the administrative
officers of the State Colleges at no expense to
the State, and e

He has performed this valuable service in addi-
tion to his regularly assigned duties working
long hours and even for a time working on the
materials while confined to a sick bed, there-
fore, be it

That the Trustees express their deep apprecia-
tion to Dr. George R. Muirhead for his outstand-
ing service to the Connecticut State Colleges,
and be it further

That the Trustees inform Dr. Muirhead of their
great respect for him as a talented person who
serves his profession with unstinting devotion.
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James A. Frost
Executive Secretary
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827-7578 or 9 March 7, 1977

Ms. Bernice C., Niejadlik, Chairman
Board of Trustees for the State Colleges
New Britain, Connecticut 06050

Dear Ms. Niejadlik:

May I express my sincere appreciation for the generous
resolution passed on my behalf by the Board of Trustees
on March 4, 1977. Indeed, the opportunity to complete
a phase of the project with which I have been long
involved should be reward enough.

In all candor, however, there yet remains much to be
done in the generation and analysis of management

. information if the colleges and the system are concerned
about clearer pictures and sharper profiles. DPerhaps,
if the Legislature will let us alone, I shall be able
to be of further assistance in the future.

Sincerely,

George R. Muirhead
Assistant Vice President
Academic Affairs
necf

cc-Dr. Frost
Mr., Rossomando




